
FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTlCE 

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) is reviewing the proposals listed below for 
consistency with its enforceable program policies. Project proponents have filed a statement and accompanying 
information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is consistent with these policies. This information is 
available for public inspection at the CZM Office. Written comments may be subnlitted to the CZM Office within 
twenty-one days of the publication date of this Enviroitmentnl Monitor, or as otherwise noted below. To submit 
comments elechonically, send an e-mail to Robert.Boeri@state.ma.us. 

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at the end of 
each notice below. Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process. or having conlments on any 
project listed below should contact: 

Robert L. Boer]. Acting Project Review Coordinato~ 

Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management 

251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 

Boston, MA 02 1 14 

617-626-1050 


The South Essex Sewage District is proposing to renew its NPDES permit #MA0100501 to discharge into 
~eceiving water Salem Sound. Contact Todd Callaghan 61 7-626-1233. 

The Newburyport Hilton Marine is proposing to expand an existing marina facility by the realignment of the 
existing float system and the addition of 24 new finger slips. Contact Kathryn Glenn 978-281-7807. 

Citgo Petroleum Corp. of Braintree is proposing to renew its NPDES permit #MA0004782 to discharge into 
receiving water Weymouth Fore River. Contact Todd Callaghan 617-626-1233. 
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